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We used to have a good service where we could catch one bus to either Central or the CBD. 
Now those buses only run in peak hour. On weekends and off peak, we have to use two or 
even three different modes to get to the city. I now spend a lot of time driving my kids to 
the light rail at Kingsford or Randwick, because the connecting buses are too infrequent. 


